
BAYARD RUSTIN HIGH SCHOOL’S  

NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION 

  WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2022 

 

The administration, staff, and students of Bayard Rustin High School cordially 

invite all students who are new to Rustin High School to our new student 

orientation program! We invite students from the Class of 2026 and all students 

that are new to the district to attend! 

We also invite all new parents to come during the evening for a tour and to 

meet staff, students and other families! Please arrive at the Main entrance 

between 6:30-7:00 PM for the tour. 

We are dividing the student sessions alphabetically to make the experience more 

personal. Students will: 

-Receive their new school laptop! (Must bring Stetson laptop / charger to return) 

-Receive their schedule and have an opportunity to find their classrooms. 

-Receive their locker assignment. 

-Have the opportunity to meet the Administrative Team, classmates, and teachers. 

Please drop off and pick up your students at the Main Entrance. 

Session 1: Students with last name Alexander to Kupiec:   9 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  

Session 2: Students with last name Laffey to Zuniga-Murphy: 12 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. 

Students will be greeted by students and be directed to the opening session. 

Please contact the Main Office with any questions: 484-266-4303 

 

WELCOME TO RUSTIN! 


